
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

September 15, 2017 
 
 

Chancellor Phil Dubois 
University of North Carolina at Chapel Hill 
9201 University City Boulevard 
Charlotte, NC 28223 
 
Dear Chancellor Dubois: 

 
This letter is to inform you that at its meeting on September 8, 2017, the Board 
of Governors approved the establishment for the following academic program 
at University of North Carolina at Charlotte. 

 

 Master of Science in Architecture (CIP 04.0902) 

 
Please do not hesitate to call me if we may be of any further assistance. 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Kimberly van Noort 
 
 

/fl 
copy: Provost Joan Lorden 


